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A C T I O N  R E Q U E S T  R E S P O N S E  
 

To:  Public Service Commission 
 
From:  Division of Public Utilities 
   Chris Parker, Director 
  Energy Section 
   Marlin H. Barrow, Technical Consultant    
   Artie Powell, Manager 
 
Date:  January 19, 2012 
 
Subject: Docket No. 12-057-T01, Compliance filing regarding Docket No. 11-057-T06.  
 
 
ISSUE: 

On January 10, 2012, Questar Gas Company (Company) filed an update of their Utah 

Natural Gas Tariff  PSCU 400, §2.02, GS Rate Schedule and §2.03, FS Rate Schedule in 

compliance with a Utah Public Commission (Commission) order issued on December 29, 2011 

in Docket No. 11-057-T06.  On January 12, 2012, the Commission issued an Action Request to 

the Division of Public Utilities (Division) to review the tariff filing for compliance to the order.  

This is the Division response to that request.   

RECOMMEND APPROVAL: 
The Division recommends the Commission accept the tariff sheets filed with the Commission on 

January 10, 2012 under Docket No. 12-057-T01. 

DISCUSSION: 

This is a re-filing of tariff sheets originally filed with the Commission on December 2, 2011 in 

Docket  No. 11-057-T06.  The Division responded to that filing in a memo to the Commission 

dated December 19, 2011 recommending approval of the filed tariff sheets with an effective date 
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January 1, 2012 (see Division memo to Commission dated December 19, 2011 in Docket No. 11-

057-T06).  Subsequent to the Division filing the December 19th memo, the Company contacted 

the Division and requested the Division ask the Commission to suspend the filing in Docket No. 

11-057-T06.  The Division issued a memo to the Commission on December 22, 2011 requesting 

the Commission suspend the filing, which the Commission did in an order dated December 29, 

2011.    

The Division has reviewed the updated tariff sheets filed in Docket No. 12-057-T01 and finds 

that §2.02 and §2.03 are in agreement with the original tariffs contained in Dockets No. 11-057-

08, approved on an interim basis by the Commission in their order issued on September 30, 

2011, as well as in agreement with the Commission suspension order issued in Docket No. 11-

057-T06 with an effective date of February 1, 2012.      

The Division therefore recommends the Commission accept the tariff sheets and request that 

QGC issue an advice letter to its Utah Tariff Holders of record informing them of the changes in 

§2.02 and §2.03 of their Utah Natural Gas Tariff  PSCU 400.             

 

Cc: Barrie McKay, Questar Gas Company 

 Kelly Mendenhall, Questar Gas Company 

 Judd Cook, Questar Gas Company 

 Michele Beck, Office of Consumer Services 

 Eric Orton, Office of Consumer Services 

  Maria Martinez, DPU Customer Service   
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